
NOTICE OF REQUESTS 
FOR PROPOSALS 

TOWN OF YORKTOWN, NY 
 
 
NOTICE IS HERE GIVEN that sealed proposals will be received by the Town Clerk of the Town of 
Yorktown, Westchester County, NY until 11:00 A.M. no the 13th day of March, 2020 at the Town Hall, 
363 Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, NY for the supervision and construction 
oversight/administration of the Mohegan Avenue Retaining Wall Replacement Project, as per contract 
specifications and engineering plans prepared by Charles A. Manganaro Consulting Engineers, dated 
February 2019. 
 
Specifications may be obtained at the office of the Town Clerk in said Town Hall or on the Town’s 
website at www.yorktownny.org. 

The Proposer assumes the risk of any delay in the mail or in the handling of the mail by the employees 
of the Town of Yorktown.  Whether sent by mail or means of personal delivery, the Bidder assumes the 
responsibility for having the bids in at the time and the place specified above.  All bids are to be returned 
to the Town Clerk, 363 Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, NY 10598, marked “Proposal:  
Mohegan Avenue Retaining Wall Replace Project – Supervision and Construction 
Oversight/Administration.”  
 
The Town of Yorktown reserves the right to waive any informalities in the bids, to reject any and all 
bids, and reserves the right to accept the bid which is deemed most favorable to the interests of the Town 
of Yorktown.  No company may withdraw their bid within thirty (30) days after the actual date of the 
opening thereof. 
 
If mailed, sealed proposals must be addressed in care of the Town Clerk at the above address. 
 
 

DIANA L. QUAST, TOWN CLERK 
TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
CERTIFIED MUNICIPAL CLERK 


